

Dear Valued Customers/Vendors:

We are pleased to announce that beginning January 1, 2018, our company name officially changed from **Southern Pharmaceutical Services** to **Guardian Pharmacy of Birmingham**. We have been a proud member of the national Guardian Pharmacy Services brand since 2005, and we believe that this rebrand will reflect the growth and transformation our business has seen since joining the Guardian family.

What this means for our existing customers and residents is simple – It's business as usual. We will continue to provide friendly, accurate and timely service to meet any medication needs, and our phone numbers, street address, staff and service will remain the same. Our mission also remains unchanged, as we will continue to strive every day to improve the lives of the individuals we serve.

As we further emerge into this exciting phase of growth, we would like to take the opportunity to thank our loyal customers and the residents they serve. Without your ongoing support and trust in us to take care of your pharmacy needs, this exciting evolution of our company would not be possible.

Sincerely,

Philip Boyd

President, Guardian Pharmacy of Birmingham